Tim Hawthorne

To: sarah.holman@tasman.govt.nz

Cc: Mapua Hall; Elena Meredith; OurMapua email

Subject: Waimea Dam consultation Nov 13th

Dear Sarah

I write to confirm the TDC attendance to discuss the Waimea Dam our MDCA meeting on **Monday 13th November, 7pm at Mapua Hall.** We have allocated an hour for this from 7-8pm.

Would you please be able to send me an outline of the proposal so that I can send it to our members prior to the meeting?

I also noted that you wanted to book the Mapua hall for a public consultation on the same night between 6 & 7pm. You will need to do this via Hall secretary, Megan but I have copied her into this email.

Thanks very much Sarah.

Regards Mary Garner Secretary

Mapua & Districts Community Association

C/- Mapua Hall, 72 Aranui Rd, MAPUA **Secretary** Mary Garner

Ph. 03 5402853. Cell. 0210469626

Email: info@ourmapua.org

MDCA Membership \$5 per person per year (1 July to 30 June)

- **Internet banking** NBS 03 − 1354 − 0356471 − 00 then email your name, address, email address and phone number to info@ourmapua.org so we can update our membership list. Type "Assn Membership" in the subject line.
- Facebook. https://www.facebook.com/pg/MapuaCommunityAssociation/about
- **Cash.** Leave envelope at Mapua Hall office marked: MDCA Membership, Attn: Treasurer, Please include your name, address, email address & phone numbers.

Share with your friends to help us shape the community we live in and love!

We try to keep our Association membership details as up to date as possible. If you have received this email and you are NOT an Association member, or if you prefer not to receive further Association emails, please advise me so we can remove your name from our records.